
 

 
 

TOWN OF LYNNFIELD 
PUBLIC HEARING 

APPLICATION FOR AN ON-PREMISES WINE AND MALT LICENSE 
 

The Select Board of the Town of Lynnfield will be conducting a public 
hearing on the application of Thai Eight, LLC, doing business as Soi 8 and 
Sushi Ike, 600 Market Street Store 41. 335 Market Street, William Cong, 
manager. 
 
Residents, as well as all interested persons, are invited to attend the hearing 
to be held at 6:10 p.m. on Wednesday, February 14, 2024 at the Merritt 
Center, 600 Market Street (2nd floor). 
 
All interested  parties are invited to provide comments. 
 
 

Robert J. Dolan 
Town Administrator 
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